
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN

February 6, 1962

Next week (February 12-16) is scheduled to be registration week 
for spring quarter classes. Students should be prepared to see 
their advisers as early in the week as possible to work out their 
course schedules.

* * *
A Missionary Council meeting will be help at 5 a.m. Thursday.

* * *
Mission day this week will be Thursday instead of Friday, with 
Rev. Harry Leid of Burlington, Washington, as guest speaker.

* * *
DORMITORY RESIDENTS: The dorm devotional for this Wednesday 
evening will be led by Pat Kelley, dorm treasurer. It will be 
held at 9:30. Plan to attend, girls.


